
COMMUNITY 
INTAKE SESSION

If you have any questions, please contact 
the Public Building Commission at 312.744.3090 

or visit us at pbcchicago.com

Applications for employment opportunities 
for the construction of the 

Mount Greenwood Elementary School 
Modular Building
will be accepted on:

JUNE 17
10 AM – 3 PM

and

JUNE 25
3 PM – 6 PM

at 
Mount Greenwood Park

3721 West 111th Street


